
PROJECT NUMBER: HSIP-0053(591) 
Access Management on AL-53 (US-231) From 

AL-123 to Deese Road 
Dale County 

 
Visit ALDOTinvolved.com for additional information 

 
Name:    Date:    

  Address:    
 
Telephone Number:   Email:  

Interest in Project 

Area Resident:   Work Commuter:   Personal or Leisure Traveler:   
 

How often do you use this section of roadway? 

Daily (Weekdays):   Weekends:   Occasionally:   
 

OPINION OF 
PROJECT 

  

Do you support the concept of the project? YES           NO     
Are you in favor of the project as presented? YES           NO     

       Is the project in best interest of the community? YES           NO     
       Are you a property owner in area of the project? YES           NO     

Do you work in area of the project? YES     _    NO     
Are you a business owner in the area of the project? Are you an 
elected official? 

YES            
YES            

NO            
NO         

Comments or Suggestions:   

   

   

   

   

   

   
One item of special importance to us is the identification of sites on our projects where contamination may have occurred due to the 
storage, handling, or disposal of hazardous materials. It is important that we identify such sites prior to acquiring right-of-way. Otherwise, 
taxpayers may incur responsibility for the cleanup of any such contamination. We appreciate any information given us on sites adjacent to 
this project where the following materials may have been stored, handled, spilled/leaked, or disposed of: plating waste, solvents and 
petroleum products, dry cleaners fluids, fertilizers, pesticides, foundry waste, paints, or other suspect materials. We especially appreciate 
help in identifying old gasoline station sites. Please give any comments you have concerning hazardous wastes: 

   

 

Please complete and return comment sheet to the following address by October 14, 2021.  

Alabama Department of Transportation 
Southeast Regional Office 
100 Capitol Commerce Blvd., Suite 210, Bldg. B 
Montgomery, AL 36117 

 
You may also submit your comments by voicemail (334) 353-6897 
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